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I am a large land owner near this air strip.   Our Ranch  has been in our family for over 100 years.

First this is not an airport for commercial use, only and air stripe for private use and should not be allowed to have this
kind of overreach restrictions on surrounding private owned property.

Secondly in my view.     The planning commission should look at the airport  at Rancho Murieta.     It has lots of
development within one mile radius of it.     Grocery store, 3 story hotel, homes, school, cemetery, golf  course plus
other commercial buildings.     This surely should be looked at  for a guide on this smaller air stripe.

Dale Vaira      Vaira Ranch  Irish Hill Road
916 764 2115


